
 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents and Carers 

As we come to the end of another busy week at the 
Academy, I wanted to take a moment to share some 
important updates and reflections. 

Firstly, our exam season is now officially underway. 
Our Year 11 students have begun their GCSEs, and I 
want to take this opportunity to say how proud we 
are of them. They have been thoroughly prepared 
and have shown a fantastic level of enthusiasm, 
determination and drive to succeed. We wish them 
the very best of luck – we’re confident they’ll 
absolutely smash it! 

This week also saw our Year 8 Progress Evening take place. We trialled a slightly different venue for the 
event, using the Canteen, Music Room and Drama Studio. It was great to hear some positive feedback 
from parents on the night who found the new setting preferable. If you have any thoughts about the 
evening—or any aspect of Academy life—we’d love to hear from you. A reminder that we are holding a 
Parent Consultation Evening on Monday 19th May from 5–6pm, where families can share their ideas 
and help shape how the Academy runs. 

Mr Askham invited members of the business world in this week and held a ‘What’s My Line’ careers 
event with our Year 7 students.  Students were given clues and then had to guess the professions.  They 
heard from an air traffic controller, an attorney, an optician and more.  The students thoroughly 
enjoyed the session and it is definitely something we will run again. 

Finally, I will be writing to all parents and carers in the coming weeks with information about 
forthcoming changes for next term and the next 
academic year. This will include updates on staffing 
and arrangements for the final half term. 

Thank you for your continued support. Wishing you all 
a restful and enjoyable weekend. 

Warm regards, 

 

Pete Leatherland—Principal 
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YEAR 11 PROM 
Prom tickets are now on sale from the front office at break and lunchtimes. 

We are also looking for donations of cans/bottles of pop or water.  These will be used during 

the course of the evening.  Any donations can be dropped off at the front office. 
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We currently have a lot of water bottles in our lost property.   
If you recognise any of these, please come to the front office to claim. 
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Years 7—10 are invited to wear a 

splash of green on Friday 16th May 

2025 for Mental Health Awareness 

Week. 

There will be a cake sale and face 

painting during social times. 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

• 29th April – 10th June: Leicestershire Police Hate Crime Talks (Years 8 & 10, 
running weekly) 

• 19th May: Parent & Carer Consultation Evening, 5–6pm 
• 21st May: Year 7 Progress Evening (in person) 
• 3rd June: Year 10 Financial Awareness Talk 
• 10th June: Second Year 10 Financial Awareness Talk 
• 17th June: Motivational Talk by Ruebyn Ricardo (Year 7) 
• 24th June: Summer Concert 
• 26th June: Year 11 Presentation Evening 
• 27th June: Year 11 Prom 
 

 

 

 

STAY HYDRATED 

As the weather is getting warmer please ensure your child has a water 

bottle that they can refill during the day.  We have water stations 

throughout the school that can be accessed at break and lunch. 
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